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EOIR to Host Listening Session Regarding Correspondence 

SUMMARY: The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) invites interested 
parties to attend a public listening session regarding its correspondence. EOIR is 
committed to increasing access to information and communications. During this 
session, agency senior leadership will be available to listen to ideas about how to 
enhance the nature, format, and content of agency correspondence, and welcomes 
feedback about content, layout, and methods of communications from the agency. This 
listening session is part of EOIR’s larger “Access EOIR” initiative, launched in 
September 2021. 

DATE: 

TIME:  

LOCATION: 

April 19, 2023 

2 p.m. – 3 p.m. Eastern Time  

Live via Webex - Meeting Registration 

Webinar attendance is limited to 800 individuals. 

All media inquiries should be directed to the Communications and Legislative Affairs 
Division at pao.eoir@usdoj.gov.  
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